
Erasmus+ - GTU representatives STT Mobility at Gazi University (Ankara, Turkey) 

On July 4-8, 2022, a member of Technology & Grants Projects office team of GTU Luka 
Kemoklidze, and Boris Gitolendia, an Assoc. Prof. at the Transport and Industry Management 
Department of the GTU Faculty of Transportation and Mechanical Engineering visited Gazi 
University (Ankara, Turkey) within Erasmus+ KA-107 mobility for training activities. 

At Gazi university, GTU representatives held several business meeting with colleagues from 
International Relations Office, as well as the faculty and various administrative units of the 
host university. 

At the meetings, issues of further cooperation between the two universities were discussed, 
within the scope of competence. GTU representatives participated in several discussions  on 
various topics. Within the framework of the visit, all activities foreseen by the agenda, 
planned by the local international relations office, were carried out successfully.  At the 
meetings, representatives of GTU made detailed presentations about the Georgian Technical 
University. The agenda also included tour around Gazi University campus, as well as city of 
Ankara. 

The purpose of the visit was to facilitate the mobility of staff within the ERASMUS+, to 
strengthen international cooperation and internationalization. As well as to contribution to 
increasing the presence of GTU in international consortiums and projects. The visit to Gazi 
University was carried out within the Erasmus+ exchange programme, in which GTU 
participates and is coordinated by Gazi University (Turkey). It should be noted that the host 
university representatives underlined the success of the partnership between two 
institutions, therefore they expressed it was noted that Gazi University will announce 
mobility opportunities for GTU students and staff next year too. 

 

 


